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August newsletter
Last month saw some more people turn up to launch, and a few more show interest in turning up –the more people the better the club.
After a shocking run of bad weather over the summer I hope the autumn months are kinder to us. I am thinking of cancelling launch meets over the winter months, but if you want to fly let me know and I’ll turn up as usual. 
Do you want free motors?

To encourage members to use the EMRR web site, I’m offering a free motor for every article/tip/opinion that you enter and have published on his site. It does not take long to enter and it is great to see your name on the web. –let me know when you have entered something
Also this month there are several videos to watch that have been made by a range of racketeers –including me!

www.rocketreviews.com  or Google EMRR
UKRA
United Kingdom Rocket Association is the best club to join if you want to be that bit further with rocketry –and they provide insurance –see their website for details
I am putting an order into the model shop (www.modelrockets.co.uk) on the 6th of this month –check out the site- and let me know what you want –I’ll pay the post and packing charge!
Do you want to receive this newsletter by email? Send your address to me at

MKWG@worksopcollege.notts.sch.uk
